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Technical Bulletin 
Laboratory Care Delivery System 

 

ANALYZER CHANGE FOR QUANTIFERON-TB GOLD ASSAY 

Effective Tuesday, January 18, 2022, the Laboratory Care Delivery System will replace the current ELISA analyzer for the 
GAMMA INTERFERON [TB] [86480A] test with a more automated chemiluminescent immunoassay analyzer. This 
change is for the analyzer ONLY; the QuantiFERON-TB Gold Plus assay will remain the same.  

There are no changes to ordering or reporting. However, with the new analyzer each label for the 4 tubes (Nil, TB1, 
TB2 and Mitogen) will be assigned its own letter and color. Please attach each label to the appropriate tube by 
following the color indicated on the label (see red arrows below). For example, attach the label with “gray” to the 
gray (Nil) tube. This step is crucial for the instrument to identify and differentiate each tube to calculate the final 
result. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

QUESTIONS? 

 Client Service Center: 1-888-4LAB NFO, or tie line 8-397-7077 

 Jonathan C. Gullett, MD; Physician Director of Microbiology, jonathan.c.gullett@kp.org 

 Tam T. Van, PhD, D(ABMM); Technical Director of Microbiology, tam.t.van@kp.org 
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